
 

Welcome to Amblecote Primary School.  

Mrs Price, Miss Judd, Mrs Brooks, Mrs Hazlewood, Miss Wood, Mrs Pope and 

Mrs Smith can’t wait to see you in September.  

     

 

 

 

    

           Mrs Price   Miss Judd  

 

 

      Mrs Hazlewood     Mrs Brooks         Miss Wood   Mrs Pope      Mrs Smith  

 

We are really looking forward to you starting school.  

We will be in a bubble with RP (Mrs Price’s class). This is to keep you 

safe and this is ok.  

You will come into school and go home through your classroom door.  

You will come in, hang your coat and book bag on your peg and sit down on 

the carpet then your teachers will take you to wash your hands.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

We will wash our hands lots of times during the day to keep us safe.  

 

All the teachers will help you and show you what to do.   

 

On P.E. Days (Monday and Wednesday) you will come to school in 

your P.E. kit and trainers. You will wear your shorts underneath your 

tracksuit bottoms.  

You will need to bring your black P.E. pumps in your pump bag which 

will then be kept on your peg in school.  

 

On the other days you need to wear your school uniform. 



 

             On Thursday Mr Foster will teach you music.  

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

  On Thursday Mrs Barratt will teach you R.E.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To keep us safe we will be having lunch at different times to other 

children and this is OK.  

 

You will need to bring a piece of fruit to eat at snack 

time.  

 

You will eat your lunch with your bubble in the hall.  

 

 

You cannot play on the playground before or after school. This is to 

keep you safe and this is ok.  

 

 

 

 



Hopefully you are as excited as we are about starting school in September.  If 

you have any worries, your teachers are here to help you and this is ok.  

 

 

If you would like to email us any pictures please send them to, 

newreceptionstarters@amblecote.dudley.sch.uk 
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